
September 13, 2017 

 

 

Scott Miller 

City of Aurora, Illinois 

44 E Downer Pl 

Aurora, IL 60507 

 

RE:    Customer Copy 

          Project Funds Reserved 

         Project ID# 16-38159 

         Project Location: 44 E Downer Pl, Aurora, IL 60507 

 

Dear Scott Miller, 

 

We are pleased to inform you that the ComEd® Energy Efficiency Program has reviewed

your pre-approval application and reserved $450,000.00 for this project based on the

following description: 

 

 
 
Funds will be reserved until 12/15/2017. Reserved funds may not be transferred to other
projects, facilities or customers. 
 
Please note that a reservation does not guarantee an incentive. The actual incentive amount
paid will be based on our review at the end of each phase of this project for the actual
number of street lights installed during that phase. We will review the final application and
supporting documentation of equipment installed, and it will be subject to current program
year specifications, terms and conditions and incentive caps. 
 
Estimated Incentive per Phase 

 
It is essential that you comply with all terms and conditions and ensure that the equipment

Public Sector Measures Quantity

Street Lights 351427

Phase Incentive Date

1 $ 224,949.69 11/10/2017

2 $ 225,050.31  12/15/2017

Total $  450,000



* Please be advised that, at the end of the year, a 1099 Form may be issued to the IRS for cumulative incentives paid

during year 2017 to your business.  You should discuss the tax treatment of these incentives with your tax adviser.

you install meets the required specifications. Both customers and contractors must
understand and comply with all specifications, terms and conditions. Equipment
specifications and program terms and conditions can be found in the application and
incentive worksheets, which are available at ComEd.com/BizIncentives; public sector
applications are available at ComEd.com/PSEE. 
 
As each phase is completed, the “Public Street Lighting Tracking Sheet” must be completed
and submitted along with the final application for each phase. Additionally, the account
number of each street light must be provided. To expedite final application processing,
please submit all requested supporting documentation specified in the application and
incentive worksheet(s). The incentive will not be paid unless all the above documentation is
received. 
 
All replaced equipment must be recycled/disposed of according to state, federal, and local
regulations. Information about State of Illinois requirements can be found at the Illinois
Environmental Protection Agency website: http://www.epa.state.il.us/land/citizen-
involvement/recycling/. 
 
We appreciate your program participation and the energy efficiency efforts your organization
is undertaking to save energy. If you have questions, please call us at (855) 433-2700 or
email us at BusinessEE@ComEd.com. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 

 
 
Ashley Harrington 
Senior Energy Efficiency Program Manager 
ComEd Energy Efficiency Program



September 13, 2017 

 

 

#Self-Install 

, IL  

RE:    Contractor Copy 

          Project Funds Reserved 

         Project ID# 16-38159 

         Project Location: 44 E Downer Pl, Aurora, IL 60507 

 

Dear , 

 

We are pleased to inform you that the ComEd® Energy Efficiency Program has reviewed

your pre-approval application and reserved $450,000.00 for this project based on the

following description: 

 

 
 
Funds will be reserved until 12/15/2017. Reserved funds may not be transferred to other
projects, facilities or customers. 
 
Please note that a reservation does not guarantee an incentive. The actual incentive amount
paid will be based on our review at the end of each phase of this project for the actual
number of street lights installed during that phase. We will review the final application and
supporting documentation of equipment installed, and it will be subject to current program
year specifications, terms and conditions and incentive caps. 
 
Estimated Incentive per Phase 

 
It is essential that you comply with all terms and conditions and ensure that the equipment
you install meets the required specifications. Both customers and contractors must
understand and comply with all specifications, terms and conditions. Equipment
specifications and program terms and conditions can be found in the application and

Public Sector Measures Quantity

Street Lights 351427

Phase Incentive Date

1 $ 224,949.69 11/10/2017

2 $ 225,050.31  12/15/2017

Total $  450,000



* Please be advised that, at the end of the year, a 1099 Form may be issued to the IRS for cumulative incentives paid

during year 2017 to your business.  You should discuss the tax treatment of these incentives with your tax adviser.

incentive worksheets, which are available at ComEd.com/BizIncentives; public sector
applications are available at ComEd.com/PSEE. 
 
As each phase is completed, the “Public Street Lighting Tracking Sheet” must be completed
and submitted along with the final application for each phase. Additionally, the account
number of each street light must be provided. To expedite final application processing,
please submit all requested supporting documentation specified in the application and
incentive worksheet(s). The incentive will not be paid unless all the above documentation is
received. 
 
All replaced equipment must be recycled/disposed of according to state, federal, and local
regulations. Information about State of Illinois requirements can be found at the Illinois
Environmental Protection Agency website: http://www.epa.state.il.us/land/citizen-
involvement/recycling/. 
 
We appreciate your program participation and the energy efficiency efforts your organization
is undertaking to save energy. If you have questions, please call us at (855) 433-2700 or
email us at BusinessEE@ComEd.com. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 

 
 
Ashley Harrington 
Senior Energy Efficiency Program Manager 
ComEd Energy Efficiency Program


